
From: Andrew Campbell
To: City Clerk"s Office
Cc: Junior Burr
Subject: Ord. No. 2024-258 Alley Closure Letter of Support
Date: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 2:32:47 PM
Attachments: Alley vacation signatures.pdf

Some people who received this message don't often get email from andrew.campbell@timmons.com. Learn why
this is important

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you
recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe.

 
Good Afternoon,
 
                On behalf of Canterbury Development I have attached the neighbor’s letter of
support for the alley vacation associated with Ord. No. 2024-258.  If you need anything else
from us to proceed with this ordinance, please do not hesitate to reach out.
 
https://richmondva.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=6872314&GUID=EC0CEA38-
D655-48B9-84E0-DC1D23235BFA&Options=ID%7CText%7C&Search=hull+street
 
 
Thank you,
Andrew M. Campbell, PE
Senior Project Manager | Office: (804) 200-6492
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